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A message from friends of the Cheltenham Badlands

	The following was submitted by the Coalition of Concerned Citizens.

We encourage everyone to complete an online survey regarding the future of the Badlands, that has been prepared by the Ontario

Heritage Trust and the Management Team.

When answering, please be as precise as possible so your answers cannot be misinterpreted.

Friends of the Badlands believe that the Badlands should be appreciated from behind their protective fence. The Badlands are a

valuable learning tool for high school and post secondary students, as well as geologists and scientists, and we should make every

effort to protect and preserve them for ourselves, children and grandchildren.

Building a parking lot on what is designated as environmentally sensitive land is contrary to our educated sensitivities regarding the

preservation of those lands.

Please go to www.heritagetrust.on.ca/Conservation/Natural-heritage/The-Cheltenham-Badlands.aspx, fill out the survey and please

attend the meeting scheduled for Oct. 13 in Caledon East to discuss the future of the Badlands.
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